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Dr. Doug Ward, Principal Deborah Starr, Vice Principal

Wednesday, October 30, 2013

Dear Families, Friends, & Community Members:

On behalf of all of us here at Burch Elementary School, we would like to 
invite you to our reading program that involves all of us...and all of you.  On 
Thursday, October 31, 2013, from 10:00 until 2:00, we will be having, “The 
Family That Reads Together, Succeeds Together” Day.  We want to 
encourage you to visit our school, we will have school personnel meet you at 
the door and escort you to a classroom where you will accompany one or two
students to our library, chose a book and visit one of our themed rooms to 
read to the child/children or have them read to you.
These themed rooms include:
 Candy land

 Charlie Brown 

 Reading on an Autumn Day

We are very excited to implement this wonderful program and we want you 
to be a part of it.  Teachers, students, and staff that have their “The Family 
That Reads Together, Succeeds Together” shirts, please wear it on this day.  
We look forward to you and our community members working with us as we 
strive to create an atmosphere of everyone being welcomed, valued, and 
respected at Burch Elementary School.  
Thank you for sharing your child/children with us.  We look forward to seeing 
you on October 31st. 
 Mrs. Deborah Starr



Assistant Principal
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